
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  NEIL JENSEN, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:  Special Assessment Termination Agreement Olmsted Medical 

Center 
 
MEETING DATE:   March 16, 2021 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Olmsted Medical Center purchased the medical building from Karl Molenaar and 
Molenaar Medical LLC.  There was an outstanding deferred assessment on the property 
of $20,210.00 that was paid upon closing by Molenaar Medical LLC.  There is no further 
action required by the city or Olmsted Medical Center.  The new owners Olmsted 
Medical Center are requesting the city to terminate the Assessment Agreement to clean 
up the title of the property.  Please find attached the Termination Agreement between 
the City and Olmsted Medical Center.  This document has been reviewed by the City 
Attorney and is ready for signatures.   
   
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please approve the Termination Agreement for the special assessments with Olmsted 
Medical Center. 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the Special Assessment Termination Agreement with 
Olmsted Medical Center. 








